THE GLEN OF PG HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

Dear Homeowner: AUGUST 13, 2012

Your board of directors and various committees are composed of homeowner volunteers, and
your association, your community, needs your help.

The terms currently held by Directors Munoz & Pollock end with the annual meeting to be held
this OCTOBER. We appreciate the effort and time they have contributed.

All nominees must be members of the association in good standing. They must be available
to attend board meetings. They must be available to rotate responsibility with the other
board members to meet on site with vendors or any such special appointment. Any
member who submits a candidate statement and is in good standing with the association,
will be nominated.

You may nominate any owner to be a Director or if you wish you may nominate yourself to run
for one of these positions. Each person nominated will be called by the Election Inspector to be
certain the person wishes to be nominated.

Each person nominated may fill out the enclosed candidate statement and return to the Election
Inspector by August 29, 2012. It may be emailed to the Election Inspector at
kenmor@aceweb.com or mailed to the Election Inspector, 1 Glen Lake Drive, Pacific Grove,
CA 93950. This helps your fellow owners learn about the candidates for the board.

All candidates will have an equal opportunity to distribute election materials to the membership
through association mailings.

Thank you for considering this request.
Yours truly,

The Glen of PG Homeowners Association
Board of Directors



